
Hello Parents! 
 
Please read the following information completely.  
 
Reservation information is NOT used for contact tracing but only for tracking Children’s Ministry 
capacity at each service.  
 
Be sure to ask the following questions on behalf of your entire group before saving seats for 
this weekend: 
Am I showing any flu-like symptoms? 
Have I had a fever of 100.4 or higher in the past 14 days? 
Have I had prolonged exposure to someone who has tested positive for COVID-19? 
Is there any medical reason why I believe I shouldn’t be around others 
If you answered yes to any of these questions, we ask you to NOT check in your child this week. 
 
Due to COVID we must ask that if your child is sick at all - that you do not bring them for in 
person services at this time.  
 
Additionally if your child shows signs of: 
·      Fever (in the last 24 hours) 
·      Diarrhea and/or vomiting (last 24 hours) 
·      Pink eye or other eye infections (red, crusty, or watery discharge) 
·      Sore throat 
·      Sneezing or coughing, if persistent and/or productive 
·      Colored nasal discharge: white viral infection; yellow or green bacterial infection 
·      Jaundice (yellowing of the eyes or skin) 
·      Any skin infections; sores and/ or crusts on the scalp, face or body particularly if red, 
swollen, draining, or spreading 
·      Skin eruptions or rash 
·      Lice 
·      Swelling and tenderness of glands, particularly around face or neck 
·      Any communicable diseases - Any symptom of childhood diseases such as scarlet fever, 
German measles, mumps, chicken pox or whooping cough. 
·      We expect that a child or volunteer to be free of fever for 24 hours before returning to CTK 
Kids. 
 
Face Masks will be required for Kindergarten and up, and recommended for 3 to 5 year olds. 
 
Social distancing will be practiced when possible, room limits are greatly reduced, and children 
in rooms will be divided into “pods’ as much as possible.  
 
Space is limited - but this reservations system does not allow us to close rooms individually. 
Therefore, you will receive a confirmation email on Thursday for reservations received before 
then, and within a day (no later than Saturday afternoon) to confirm your space is available.  



 
Please contact us via email if you decide not to attend or if you are unable to reserve adult 
seats. Bh.kidsadmin@ctk.church 
 
At least one adult must have a service registration and remain on site in order to check in 
children. 
 
Pre-registration will reserve your spot only until service begins at which point all remaining 
spots will be given on a first come first serve basis.  
 
Children will still need to be checked in to receive name tags before service begins. 


